
Hoots Ticketing Guide 
 
We’re giving away up to 4 FREE tickets per member to the O’Fallon Hoots baseball game on Saturday, 
June 22nd. This game is extra special because it’s Bluey Night! Bring the whole family to participate in fun 
activities including a special appearance by our very own Cubby the Lion mascot!  

The tickets are on a first come first-served basis and we have a limited number available.  

Hoots Baseball Ticket Giveaway Details: 

• Date: Saturday, June 22 at 6:35 pm 
• Location: CarShield Field - 900 TR Hughes Blvd, O'Fallon, MO 63366 
• Ticket Type: General Admission E-Ticket 
• Seating: Outfield Bleachers 
• Deadline to Reserve Tickets: Wednesday, June 19 
• Tickets will be distributed on a first-come, first-served basis 

 
Steps to Receive Free Hoots Ticket(s) 

 
1. Fill out the form on our website at https://alltrucu.org/hoots-baseball-ticket-giveaway/ to request 

up to 4 free tickets. 
 

2. Within 3 days of completing the ticket request form, you will receive an email where you can claim 
your Hoots E-tickets. The email will come from “Hoots Ticketing”, not Alltru. If you do not receive 
your tickets after 3 days, please search your junk/spam filters in your inbox for Hoots and then 
contact us at hello@alltrucu.org.  

 
 

3. To claim your ticket(s), click on the “Claim Tickets” button on the email which will take you to the 
Hoots online ticketing portal to Login or register as a New User. 
 

https://alltrucu.org/hoots-baseball-ticket-giveaway/
mailto:hello@alltrucu.org


4. If you are New User, you will need to first register for an account.  
 

 
 

5. Once inside the ticketing portal, you will see your e-ticket order. You can either print a hard copy of 
your ticket, save it as a PDF, or download the ticket to your Apple Wallet on your phone.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: ONCE YOU HAVE DOWNLOADED YOUR E-TICKETS YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO 
DOWNLOAD THEM AGAIN. BE SURE TO SAVE YOUR TICKET(S). 
 
This is a screenshot of the web portal: 
 

 
 



6. This is an example of your ticket.  
 

 
 
If you have any issues with your e-ticket or navigating the Hoots online ticketing portal, please 
contact the Hoots Ticketing Office directly at 636-741-4668.  

 


